Montgomery, Cindy

From: Timothy W. Koeth <koeth@umd.edu>

Sent: Monday, October 27, 2014 10:38 AM

To: Montgomery, Cindy

Cc: Mary J Dorman; Vincent G. Adams; Jason Michael Osheroff
Subject: RE: RAI Extension request

Hi Cindy !

| have reviewed the Calendar, and | propose that we have the Ar-41 RAIl in and complete by COB on
November 25.

Thank you,
Tim

Dr. Timothy Koeth

Assistant Research Professor

Acting Director of Nuclear Reactor and Radiation Facilities Institute for Research in Electronics and Applied
Physics University of Maryland

301-405-4952 (office)

609-577-8790 (cell)

http://www.ireap.umd.edu/faculty/koeth

Amateur radio call sign KOETH "K-zero-ETH" (formerly N2LPN)

From: Montgomery, Cindy [Cindy.Montgomery@nrc.gov]
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2014 9:35 AM

To: Timothy W. Koeth

Subject: RE: RAI Extension request

Thank you Tim, Could you be specific with regard to the date you will be able to complete the responses?
Thanks,

Cindy Montgomery
Research and Test Reactors
301-415-3398
cindy.montgomery@nrc.gov

----- Original Message-----

From: Timothy W. Koeth [mailto:koeth@umd.edul]
Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 7:42 PM

To: Montgomery, Cindy

Cc: Vincent G. Adams; Jason Michael Osheroff
Subject: RAI Extension request

Hi Cindy,
Sorry for the delay in emailing you. Very busy !

| am formally requesting for an extension on the Ar41 RAI.
1



Thank you,
Tim

Dr. Timothy Koeth

Assistant Research Professor

Acting Director of Nuclear Reactor and Radiation Facilities Institute for Research in Electronics and Applied
Physics University of Maryland

301-405-4952 (office)

609-577-8790 (cell)

http://www.ireap.umd.edu/faculty/koeth

Amateur radio call sign KOETH "K-zero-ETH" (formerly N2LPN)



